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Winter Fair 

Our Winter Fair is on today, from 5-7pm. We would love it if you 

could join us! There will be lots of activities that are free, 

including a craft table, magic show and disco. We want 

everyone to be able to come and join the fun! 

If you are able to lend a pair of hands to set up or help out 

during the fair, please let a member of the PSFA or Jo know.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Our Christmas jumper day is on Wednesday the 14th of December. 

This year we are encouraging everyone to be greener by making 

their own Christmas jumper, by up-cycling an old jumper by using 

stickers, tinsel, glitter, baubles, ribbon etc. There is no pressure for 

you to contribute to this event, however if you would like to, please 

donate £1 which will go towards the nursery. 

Dear families, 

We can’t believe we are almost going into the last week of 

term! Next week the nursery will be open as normal until 

Friday. On Friday the 16th of December, all children are invited 

to the morning session for a Christmas party and there will be 

no afternoon school.  

Remember we always like to hear about children’s interests at home or special events. 

Please feel free to share a photo by emailing it to: admin@balham-

nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk  



Dates  for your diary 

Gender Action Award 

At Balham Nursery we are very proud of our Gender Action 

Award and work hard to put gender equity at the heart of our 

work. 

Every year we work with Gender Action students from Kings Col-

lege. Our students this year are called Zihan and Zimu and they 

will be working with the children and staff on a project which will 

explore gender stereotypes and promote gender equality.  

Below are some ‘top tips’ to support you to raise your child free 

from gender stereotypes: 

Term Dates 2022 

  First Day Last Day 

Autumn 2 1st November 16th December 

Winter break 19th December 2nd January 

Spring 1 4th January 10th February 

Please note: School is closed on the 3rd of January for an 

INSET day (staff training).  

Parent/Carer Contact details 

Please can you make sure that all your contact details are up-to

-date, including your email, postal address and mobile 

numbers. As the weather gets colder we may need to contact 

you in the event of an unexpected school closure.  


